Here’s the draft of the “What’s New” section of the newsletter.  What have I missed (Randee, I know you said we had two alumni deaths but I only have information on one)?

Is there any faculty news?

Amy, you are included because you are the keeper of MPA information (separate articles are being written for the student group, alumni association, etc.).

Thanks, feedback/additions appreciated asap.

-c

Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D. / Director, Master of Public Administration Program & Member of the Faculty / The Evergreen State College / visit our website: www.evergreen.edu/mpa 
MPA In the News

· Congratulations to MPA student Jon Clontz who received the 2008 Governors Distinguished Managers Award for his work with the Washington Department of Veterans Affairs. 

· Welcome to Magdelene (Maggie) McCarty, the new MPA Assistant Director, Tribal.  Maggie is an alumna of the Tribal MPA concentration, as well as an alumnus of the Evergreen Undergraduate Reservation Based Program.  She previously served in various positions in Human Resources for the Makah Nation, most recently as HR Director.  Maggie can be reached at mccartym@evergreen.edu or 360.867.6202. 

· Welcome Janet (Jan) Hayes, the new MPA Office Assistant.  Most recently, Jan administered a high school counseling office in Bellevue.  Jan can be reached at 360.867. 5939 or haysj@evergreen.edu.  

· Congratulations to MPA Director Cheryl Simrell King on her Public Administration Educator of the Year award (May 2008), from the Evergreen Chapter of the American Society of Public Administration (ASPA). 

· Congratulations to MPA alumna Melissa Palmer and MPA alumna Serah Stetson.  Both were selected as Budget Fellows for the Office of Program Research, a nonpartisan, legislative staff office that provides research, legal, and administrative services to Washington’s House of Representatives committees.  Melissa was selected as a fellow and then was immediately hired into a permanent position, creating the opening for Serah to be selected as a fellow.  These fellowships are highly competitive and Melissa’s and Serah’s accomplishment speak highly of them and of the program. 

In Memoriam

· Ellie Reynolds, MPA class of 91-93 (Wednesday October 1, 2008 - Seattle, Washington). 

